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Blessed Trinity Catholic School will be hosting the 8th Annual Gala in memory of
Roseanne Mills on April 29, 2023. We were inspired to start the Gala shortly after the
passing of Roseanne, a wife and mother of three children who attended Blessed Trinity
Catholic School as a way to memorialize her spirit, efforts, and goals for our parish school.
Through our Gala we are able to continue on the mission of educating young people in

faith to become the people that God created them and calls them to be.

In order for the Gala to be as successful as it has been in the past, we rely on the

generosity of donors like you. There are many ways to donate to the event:

e Bucket Raffle (items for baskets to be raffled off during the night - this brings
in about 5% of our total gala funds)

e Live Auction (items of higher value to be auctioned off - this brings in about
44% of our total gala funds)

e In-kind donations (items like gift cards, flowers, milk, appetizers, wine, and

beer that we use the night of)

No donation is too big or too small — we are grateful for anything that you or your
business has to offer. If you are interested in donating but aren’t sure of what to give, please
feel free to reach out to Alicia Zepp, the principal, at the school office (608-592-5711 x 7) or
email azepp@btcatholic.us.

Gratefully yours,
Alicia Zepp, Principal

Father Joe Baker, Pastor

Blessed Trinity Catholic School is an organization qualified under Internal Revenue Code 501(c)(3) and donors are eligible to make
tax-deductible contributions as provided in section 170 of the Internal Revenue Code. This is to certify that no goods or services were or
will be transferred to you in exchange for this donation. Effective January 1, 1994, IRS regulations say that a donor will not be able to take a
charitable deduction for a single contribution of $250.00 or more unless he or she has obtained a receipt from the charitable organization.

Please keep this letter as a receipt for your contribution.
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